Empowering Parents with…

Procedures
 As a CLASS school, our teachers use procedures to teach Lifelines and help with classroom management.  Procedures are clear expectations of the desired behavior we would like to see our students demonstrate.  Procedures build confidence because students know exactly what to do and they give students the opportunity to practice Lifelines.
We want you to be POWER PARENTS!  We are convinced that procedures at home would be beneficial for the entire family!  They are fun to create, easy to do, and will bring a sense of organization to any household!

Here’s what to do:

1. Parents think about a behavior that you would like to see your children improve.  (For example:  coming home from school, completing homework, family meetings, cleaning a room etc.)

2. Visualize what you want to see happen.

3. With your family, create a procedure that is short, positive, and includes Lifelines.  It is important that families come together to discuss and agree on what the procedures are.  It should not be something that parents create alone and give to the children. EVERYONE should be involved!
Example:

Butler’s entering the House Procedure

· Organize your shoes at the door.

· Place book bags on the table.
· Wash your hands.
· Choose a healthy snack.

· Be responsible.  Begin your homework.

Notice:  Procedures are short, positive, and Lifelines are embedded!

Once a procedure has been established and agreed upon, make a goal to follow it.  After two weeks, review the procedure and discuss with the family how they are progressing.  Keep an open mind!  If it is necessary to change the procedures—do it!!!!  Revise the procedure and try again!
